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May 11, 2021
Dear Parents,
The Clark County School District has extended the school year from June 1st – June 30th. Students will attend summer school, Monday – Friday from 8:50 a.m. – 3:20 p.m. Breakfast will begin at 8:20 a.m. This is an opportunity for your child to “catch up” and strengthen their skills in math, reading, and writing. To avoid your child falling further behind academically, we highly encourage you to take advantage of this extended leaning opportunity. Most of our students have not met rigorous proficiency levels in core academic subjects, therefore, it is imperative that your child participates.
Your support in enrolling your child for summer school is greatly appreciated. It is our hope that this additional support will avoid your child facing possible retention if he/she falls further behind academically. Thank you!
Most Sincerely,
Mrs. C. Ireland
Ms. R. Edmond
______________________________________________________________________________
Summer School Enrollment Form
_____ Yes, my child will attend Summer School.
Student’s Name: _______________________________________________________________
Teacher’s Name: _______________________________________________________________
Parent’s Name: _________________________________________________________________
Parent’s Phone Number: _________________________________________________________
Emergency Contact Person: _______________________________________________________
Emergency Contact Person’s Phone Number: ________________________________________
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